G E ORGET O W N

July 28, 2011

Mr. Julian Tackett
Commissioner
KHSAA

2280 Executive Drive
Lexington, KY 40505

Dear Julian:

C O L L E G E

William H. Crouch, Jr.
President

400 East College Street
Georgetown, KY 40324
tel: 502-863-8030
fax: 502-868-7747

berouch@georgetowncollege.edu

Thank you for speaking with me today about the discussions your
board has had concerning state championship venues. I certainly
understand the challenges we all face in terms of cost and customer
satisfaction, not to mention the safety issues and the game

experiences of players.

Georgetown College believes it can address each area in a long-term
fashion. Because of its geographic convenience and exceptional
appeal here in Central Kentucky, Georgetown College would provide
a perfect venue for KHSAA soccer, 1A/2A football, and lacrosse.
Therefore, the college is engaging in a total renovation of our
facilities to include an all-weather playing surface with markings to
accommodate soccer, football, and lacrosse. In addition, many other
renovations of restrooms, the press box, and concourse/concession

area will be completed by next spring.

We ask for permission to make a proposal to you again after our
renovations have been completed. We enjoy being a partner of
KHSAA and hope that after this temporary adjustment, we can
resume a powerful partnership that will make all high school
scholar-athletes feel as if they are playing at a first-class collegiate

facility.

Sincer

. Crofich, |r.
President



